

Office of Brian Stiscia, Superintendent of Highways

Town of Gardiner Highway Department 630 South Mountain Road PO Box 1, Gardiner, NY 12525 (845) 255.1381 / (845) 255.1411 fax highway.tog@gmail.com

October 26, 2023

Town of Gardiner Supervisor, Marybeth Majestic Town Board Members

RE: Appoint new Deputy Highway Superintendent

Supervisor Majestic Town Board Members,

The additional Title of Deputy Highway Superintendent; currently held by Thomas Power is being removed.

I am requesting to appoint a new Deputy Highway Superintendent be placed on the next Town Board meeting agenda.

This is to officially request the Town Board to appoint Mathew Aube as acting Deputy Highway Superintendent to serve at the pleasure of the Superintendent of Highways without additional compensation.

Truly yours,

Brian Stiscia,

Superintendent of Highways

BS/rck